
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF BRAMPTON 

BY-LAW 
Number 19 z_ - 2016 

To establish certain lands as 

part of the public highway system 

(Cello Heights Court, Martin Byrne Drive, Cloncurry Street, Elderbridge Road, Galgate 
Way, Possession Crescent, John Carroll Drive and Countryside Drive) 

WHEREAS it is deemed expedient to establish certain lands as part of the 
public highway system. 

NOW THERE_FORE the Council of The Corporation of the City of 
Brampton ENACTS as follows: 

1. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Reserve Block 239 on Plan 43M-1959 is hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of Cello Heights Court. 

2. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Reserve Block 85 on Plan 43M-1981 is hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of Martin Byrne Drive. 

3. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Reserve Block 86 on Plan 43M-1981 is hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of Cloncurry Street. 

4. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Reserve Block 87 on Plan 43M-1981 is hereby established as part of the 
public highw~y syst~m to be part of Elderbridge Road. 

5. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Reserve Block 188 on Plan 43M-1998 is hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of Galgate Way. 

6. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Reserve Block 73 on Plan 43M-1992 is hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of Possession Crescent. 

7. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Part of Lot 16, Concession 9 Northern Division {Toronto Gore), designated 
as Parts 2 and 9 on Plan 43R-36345 are hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of Possession Crescent. 



By-law Number 102. - 2016 

8. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Part of Lot 16, Concession 9 Northern Division (Toronto Gore), designated 
as Parts 3, 4 and 8 on Plan 43R-36345 ate hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of John Carroll Drive. 

9. The lands acquired by The Corporation of the City of Brampton and described 
as Part of Lot 16, Concession 9 Northern Division (Toronto Gore), designated 
as Parts 5, 7 and 13 on Plan 43R-36345 are hereby established as part of the 
public highway system to be part of Countryside Drive. 

ENACTED and PASSED this 14th day of September, 2016 . 

Approved as to 
form and content. 

2016/08/31 

John Zingaro 
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Peter Fay, City Clerk 




